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August 23, 2001

All County Informational Letter No: I 01-11

TO: All County Welfare Directors
All County Medi-Cal Program Specialists/Liaisons

INITIAL SUPPLY OF THE REVISED MC 210 (Rev 8/01) TO COUNTIES

This letter is to inform counties that in order to expedite the distribution of the revised  
MC 210 (rev 8/01), an initial supply of the form will be shipped to counties by the end of  
this month. Any subsequent requests for supplies of the form should follow the regular  
ordering process through the Department of Health Services’ warehouse

Counties may begin using the MC 210 (Rev 8/01) immediately, but no later than  
November 1,2001. Procedures for the use of the MC 210 (Rev 8/01) will follow this  
letter shortly.

If you have any questions regarding the initial supply of the MC 210 (Rev8/01) as  
described in this letter, please contact Mr. John McDaniel of my staff at (916) 657-0791.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 
Shar Schroepfer, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch




